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We have been using Arcademics for the last 5 years, our children very much enjoy using Arcademics. 
The Arcademics games cover a good range of subjects. We particularly like to use the spelling bee game. 
I have customised the game so that they can work through a complete curriculum of spelling words. I 
have easy words for the younger children and more difficult 
words for the older children. I have even started racing the 
children recently myself with the spellings to encourage 
them to beat me at the game. 
 
One of the features I like about Arcademics is that the 
children can race other real children around the world in a 
completely safe environment. They can also set up games 
with their own family or friends. Even if their friends happen 
to be in a different house at the time.  
 
The highlight of the Arcademics year is the online Cup 
competition. Thousands of children compete online in real 
time to win real prizes, the competition goes on over 48 
hours and my children are always determined to win a prize. 
This means that they spend hours and hours learning 
multiplication in a fun way. 
 
As a parent, the reports and analysis section of the website 
is very useful. I can check up on which games the children 
have been playing, how many games of each type, and how 
long each child has been playing for. I can also monitor their 
progress, the percentage correct, which maths problems or 
spellings they struggle with the most, and where their 
strengths are. I also customise the games and assign 
different games to different children. You can even assign 
different games at different times of day.  
 
Arcademics is a very useful addition to my home education 
resources - one that the children look forward to doing! 
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